
 
The City of Rosenberg 

 Parks and Recreation Department 
 is bringing adult softball back to Rosenberg! 

Register soon to play in the spring softball season, 
which will begin the week of June 1, 2009! 

                                    
 
The Rosenberg Parks and Recreation Department is excited to be bringing back adult 
softball leagues at Travis Park.  The schedule of leagues is as follows: 
 

Men’s Open Softball League –Monday/Thursday Nights 
Coed Open Softball League – Tuesday Nights 

 
The entry fee is $350.00 per team for an eight (8) game season.   The City of 
Rosenberg will provide umpires for all league games, which is covered in the team 
entry fee.  The umpires will enforce modified A.S.A. playing rules.  A manager’s meeting 
will be held on Thursday, May 21, 2009 at 6:00 p.m. for all team managers to clarify 
league rules.  Team t-shirts and plaques will be awarded to each league’s top teams at 
the end of the season.  League play will begin the week of June 1, 2009.  Registration 
will be held Monday, May 4, 2009 through Friday, May 22, 2009  at the Parks/Public 
Works Office (old civic center), located at 3720 Airport Avenue in Rosenberg from 8AM 
to 5PM Monday through Friday.  Early registration is encouraged as both leagues are 
limited to a maximum of sixteen (16) teams for the Men’s and twelve (12) for Coed.  
League registration information packets are now available at the Parks/Public Works 
Office. 
 
Make Checks Payable to the City of Rosenberg. 
 
For more information about the City of Rosenberg’s adult softball leagues, contact the 
Parks and Recreation Department at (832) 595-3960. 

                      
                


